
Dear School Board Members,
The Professional Development Committee met earlier this month to review our

handbook for the 2021-2022 school year.  We had a few changes that are explained below.  I
am representing the committee as the chair and am proposing the 2021-2022 Professional
Development Handbook for approval at the September board meeting.

Thank you,
Laura Sammon

2021-2022 PD Handbook Changes
Front Cover

● Changed school year date to reflect current year.
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● An updated document will be attached once completed by the School Board.


